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Thursday 3rd  February 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We are currently trying to improve the way we communicate with the parents and carers of students at 

Elmwood School. I would be really grateful if you could complete the School to Parent Communication 

Survey below and return it to me as soon as possible.  

 

 

1. What is the best way to reach you? Please circle all that apply: 

Email               Text               Call               Letter Home               School Website               Marvellous Me 

 

2. Do you have internet access at home? 

Yes            No 

 

3. Do you have internet access on your smartphone? 

Yes            No 

 

4. What time of the day is best to contact you? 

Morning               Afternoon               Evening 

 

5. Do you use the school website? 

Yes            No 

 

Please complete and return by Friday 11th February 2022 

 

Name of Child:  _______________________________________________________________________________ 

Name of Parent/Carer:  _______________________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer’s Home Phone Number:  _________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer’s Mobile Number:  _______________________________________________________________ 

Parent/Carer’s Email Address:  _________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

James Hawkins 

Family Welfare Officer 
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